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File No.: 5740.00 
 
  September 26, 2025 
 
Marina Neumann   
General Manager 
Exner E-Waste Processing Inc. 
70 Main Street, PO Box 323 
Elie MB  R0H 0H0 
mneumann@exnerewaste.com 
 
Dear Marina Neumann: 
 
Re: Environment Act Licence No. 3122 Cancellation 
 

This letter confirms that Environment Act Licence No. 3122 issued to Exner  
E-Waste Processing Inc. has been cancelled, and File 5740.00 is now closed. 
 

On July 23, 2025, Exner E-Waste Processing Inc. submitted a decommissioning 
plan to the Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch for its electronic waste 
processing facility located at 11 Woodstalk Way in the Rural Municipality of Cartier. 

 
 Following a site inspection on July 29, 2025, officials confirmed that the 

decommissioning had been completed and all equipment had been removed from the 
premises.   

 
As a result, the Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

recommended cancellation of the site’s licence.  This recommendation was formally 
issued in a letter dated August 14, 2025.  

 
The cancelled licence is publicly accessible on department’s public registry at 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal/registries/index.html. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Environmental Approvals Branch 
Box 35, 14 Fultz Boulevard  
Winnipeg MB  R3Y 0L6 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Eshetu 
Beshada, Senior Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch at 
Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca or 204-250-1932. 

 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Original Signed By  
 Agnes Wittmann 
 Director 
 The Environment Act 
 
 
 
 
c. Yvonne Hawryliuk – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement  
 Eshetu Beshada – Environmental Approvals 
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